
Fishing Rodeo in Hendersonville 
 
NASHVILLE, TENN., (June 12, 2006) – Children aged 15 and younger 
are invited to “come on out” to the First Annual Kids Fishing Rodeo in 
Hendersonville’s Memorial Park on Saturday June 17 from 8 a.m. until 
noon.   
 
The event will be hosted by the Hendersonville Parks and Recreation 
Department with help from Tennessee Wildlife Resources Agency, the U.S. 
Army Corps of Engineers, Bass Pro Shops, Coca-Cola Bottling Company, 
and many local sponsors.  Food for lunch will be provided by many of those 
sponsors, along with an assortment of prizes for winners in the Rodeo!   
 
A fishing area will be netted off and stocked with catfish!  Some fishing 
tackle will be available, courtesy of Bass Pro Shops, but young 
fishermen/ladies are also welcome to bring their own tackle.  For more 
information, call (615) 822-4846.  
 


